



Dear Parents


The yearbook is now available to order. It is a 72 page, glossy, soft 
back book. There are photos from the many topics and activities that 
they took part in whilst at Shirley Infant School. The book will be a 
lovely reminder of their time at school and hopefully they will all enjoy 
looking back through it.


The cost of the book is £12. Payment for this can be made by bank 
transfer to the Friends of Shirley Infant School bank account. 


	 NatWest (Business Account) 

 	 Account Number  72717580 
	 Sort Code	       55-50-23 
 

Please note the deadline for orders is Friday 31st July 2020. 

The ordered books will all come to me and we can arrange for collection over the Summer. 

If you have any questions, please email me joannecraig@hotmail.co.uk or via the (now) Year 3 
Facebook Group or Facebook Messenger.


Many thanks


Jo Craig
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